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Welcome to our 

first Newsletter.  

 

This Newsletter was created (and 

will be updated each month) to 

provide and give you overall 

information about our products, 

general overview about World 

Fruits Centre and also to improve 

the communication between us 

and our Clienteles. We do hope 

that both parties will benefit from 

our monthly newsletter. If you 

have any or recommendations to 

our newsletter, please forward an 

email to our Business 

Development Manager, Chris 

Lasota at chris@wfc-qatar.com 

 

 

Upcoming 

Events: 

Within the next couple of 

weeks, World Fruits Centre 

would be asking our valued 

customers to participate in our 

client satisfaction survey. 

Additional Information about 

the survey will be send  to you 

via email. 

 

This Month on Special: 

Tips: 

April 

2014 

Salwa Road | Central 

Market | P.O. Box: 9427 
T:  +974 4469 7714/4468 2285 

E:  info@wfc-qatar.com | W: http://wfc-qatar.com 

April April April April     

NewsLetterNewsLetterNewsLetterNewsLetter    

 

 

 

Peaches, Plums and 

Nectarines from US 

Central California 

preparing for the 

upcoming Stone Fruit 

season. Supply is 

expected to increase 

throughout April, with 

most common varieties 

of peaches, plums and 

nectarines. 

We can offer this month the following products to a special price 

(until the stock last). Please contact us to get the prices. 

Plumbs – South Africa  

Broccoli – Egypt 

 

Kiwi – Italy 

Apple/Gold – Italy and South 

Africa 

 

Please kindly place your orders 

before 4:00pm (latest) to 

receive your goods on time the 

following day. 

 

Seasonal Products 
 


